Parking Lot Safety Cobblestone Elementary School 2017-18

Dear Cobblestone Families,

We need your help. I have safety concerns for our students at arrival and dismissal times given the great increase of traffic in the morning and afternoons. I have asked for help in monitoring this with Rocklin Police Department. Your assistance is critical in ensuring that everyone is safe when coming and leaving school at the beginning and end of the day. Specifically I ask that you:

- 1. Refrain from using cell phones in the parking lot.
- 2. Watch carefully for pedestrians and bicyclists when driving, especially at crosswalks.
- 3. Drive slowly and cautiously at all times.
- 4. If walking, look carefully and use the crosswalks. Avoid jaywalking.
- 5. Park only in the lot or on the street.
- 6. Refrain from using the bus lane for drop off or pick up. This is ONLY for busses.
- 7. Keep the fire lane clear. Do not drop off or pick up at this location.

Thank you so much!

Kathy Goddard Principal